From: David Rodriguez
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: ALRC Taco Local

**Date:** Wednesday, May 18, 2022 9:40:57 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Jim,

After spending last year in frustration trying to get our Streatery, I passed off the application to extend our liquor license to a small front and larger rear patio, as well as our planned upstairs expansion to an admin while I focused on survival of the business. Without coaching from our alder, it appears that our application missed some important steps. We'd like to withdraw from tonight's ALRC, and move our application to the next meeting.

Thank you,

David Rodriguez Chef/Owner (608) 417-9347 chef@international-madison.com www.international-madison.com